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The Knight’s Tablet 

“Put on the armor of God and fight the good fight of faith.” – St. Paul January 12, 2022 

Upcoming Events 
January 12~ End of 2nd Quarter 

January 17~ NO SCHOOL 

January 18~ Registration for cur-

rent school families will go home. 

January 23~Sunday Mass as a 

Class - 6th grade 9:00AM.  

January 25~Convertion of St. 

Paul, All School Mass 09:30 

January 30-February 4 Catholic 

Schools Week 

January 30~ Open House after all 

masses 

February 3~ Feast of St. Blaise 

09:30 

Servers Schedule 
January 12-14         January 18  
Communion Service—No Servers Needed   Emmie Osterholt and Anna Von Bokel 
         
January 15          January 19-21    
4:30pm   Volunteers      Emmie Osterholt  
         
January 16       January 22   
7:00am   Rachel Feranto and Mackenzie Gentemann 4:30pm   Volunteers  
9:00am   Natalie and Clare Griesenauer 
11:00am  Charles Hall and Gavin Hemmer   January 23   
        7:00am   Paityn Luhring & Tedy Militelo 
January 17      9:00am   Gabbie Orf & Emmie Osterholt 
No School       11:00am  Sophia Riffle & Gianna Schultz 
 

 
 

 
                     

.Being faithful to promises and commitments. 
 

Pray as a Family: Saint Cecilia, please 
help me to always keep God first in my 
life.  Teach me to singsongs to Him in 

my heart.  Amen. 
 Saint Cecilia, pray for us. 



WATER BOTTLE 
Please remember to send a water 

bottle in with all K-8th grade 

students.  They will  

be allowed to refill  

them throughout  

the day. 

School News/
Reminders: 

Illness / Medication  
If  your child has a fever or has 
thrown up they must be fever free 
without medication and have not 
thrown up for 24 hours before re-
turning to school! 
If  medication is required, both pre-
scription and over the counter medica-
tions MUST have a permission form, 
signed by a parent and by a physician, 
on file in the school office. 

Registration Packets 

Coming Soon! 

St. Paul School Registration for 

the 2021-2022 school year will 

begin for current  

school families on Tuesday, 

January 18.  Please return your 

registration as soon as possible,  

it will open up to everyone on 

Sunday, January 30. 

Please see page 4 and 5 of  the 

Tablet for the updated scholar-

ship guidelines.   

 

Save the Date for 

 February 11, 2022  

 

https://school.st-paulchurch.org/sites/stpaulschool/files/uploads/documents/amazon_wish_list_0.pdf




TUITION ASSISTANCE INFORMATION 2022-2023 SCHOOL YEAR 
NOTICE OF UPCOMING SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION PERIOD 

ARCHDIOCESE & BEYOND SUNDAY SCHOLARSHIPS 2022-2023 

SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION AVAILABLE ON January 18th , 2022 

Alive! In Christ is first-come, first served for all new awards and younger siblings that may be eligible, so we 
encourage you to apply as early as possible. 

Approximately 600 new awards will be available for the Archdiocese 
 

The application deadline for Beyond Sunday, Catholic Families Tuition Assistance (CFTA), and the Parish 
Employees Endowment Fund (PEEF) is February 28th, 2022.  Any family who would like to be considered 

for these programs, even if you are applying for requalification, must apply between  
January 18th and February 28th, 2022. 

Up to 130 new elementary school awards, primarily in Kindergarten, will be available in Beyond Sunday for Catholic 
families registered in a parish. Siblings attending the same school are not eligible in this program. 

 

IMPORTANT ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 
 

If you have ever applied to TTEF before or are currently on scholarship, you must use the email address we have 
on file for you.  If you do not know what this email address is, please email our office at ttef@archstl.org or 
call us at 314-792-7777. If you know what your email address is but forgot your password, please visit the 
family login page and click Forgot Password below the family login box.  To access the Family Login Page, go 
to www.ttef-stl.org and click APPLY HERE. 

Individual students may not receive more than one scholarship if awarded.  However, Catholic Families Tuition 
Assistance and Parish Employees Endowment Fund are tuition aid programs that may be awarded in addition 
to another scholarship.  Families may have multiple children receiving scholarships. 

Documents needed to complete applications include: 
-Proof of income: Adjusted gross income (taxes or W2) and any other assistance you may receive (including but 

not limited to Child Support, Food Stamps, and Social Security) 
-High School Students are required to submit responses to two short-answer questions and contact information for 
two references at the time of application to be considered for Beyond Sunday Fellows Program.  Students currently 
receiving a Beyond Sunday Fellows scholarship are not required to submit responses or references for requalification.  
For more information about the Beyond Sunday Fellows Program, please see the Beyond Sunday Fellows FAQs, 
available at www.ttef-stl.org. 

 

PLEASE VISIT THE TODAY AND TOMORROW WEBSITE FOR MORE INFORMATION ON 
ACCEPTABLE DOCUMENTATION AND APPLICATION SUPPORT! 

www.ttef-stl.org 
 

ST. PAUL PARISH SCHOLARSHIPS 
 

In addition to the Today and Tomorrow scholarships, St. Paul Parish also provides    
tuition assistance for St. Paul School.  Any family requesting tuition assistance from  

St. Paul Parish must FIRST complete the Today and Tomorrow Educational  
Foundation Scholarship application AND submit a “FACTS” application (at no 

charge) at https://online.factsmgt.com/signin/430P9. 
 

Please Contact Teresa Boehmer at parish office with any questions regarding tuition 
assistance at 636-978-1900, ext. 224 
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